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Volume 17, Issue 12L, December 1, 2017 

For more Club information visit the club website – www.TYP356ne.org 

Official Newsletter of  

  A Season’s Greeting From Peter French-  
Below is the Christmas card I sent out in 1962. I bought this car that year; it was a 1958 1600 Normal 

and was painted black.  Curiously black was a custom color... it had beehive tail lights, a 1957 trait.  In 

those days Porsche would manufacture a car and then put it aside until doing the custom paint jobs at 

the end of the year.  By the time the car got here it was 1958 and that is how Connecticut licensed it. 
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TYP356ne  Officers 

                         President–  

                         Peter Venuti 

 

  

 Vice President  

  Allen Sisson 

 

         

          

                Secretary—                                                                                             

          Peter French 
 

       

      Treasurer—   

    Dennis McGurk 

What’s in this issue?  

 Calendar of Events—page 3 

 2018 Planning meeting– page 3  

  Membership renewal– page 4 

 Officer election— page 4 

 Holiday/ New Year party– page 5 

 Classified items– page 6 

 Winterizing tips  -page 6 

 Club Items Available—page 7 

 Club Sponsors—page 8 

Save the Date- October 
17th—21st 2018  
356 Registry  

East Coast Holiday—
Ocean City NJ  

Key Members- 

                     Director at large/ 

Immediate Past President/ 

Membership Chairman 

  Tom Tate  

              

  Director at large  

      Jeff Leeds      

 

      Director at large                          

                          Greg Lane 

 

     

     Director at large                          

     Frank Anigbo 

 

 Newsletter Editor/Director                           

                                       Ed Tobolski 

 

 Webmeister—Scott Sogge  

New Member 
 

Scott Stevens, owner of ACS Racing in 

Hanover, Massachusetts.  The club had 

an open house at Scott’s shop this year 

and he wants to have another open house 

in 2018. ACS has also agreed to be a club 

sponsor. 
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Calendar of Events 
 For more details and the most up to date information go to the club website  - www.typ356ne.org   

           December 
 

 Saturday, December 2nd, 10:45—1:00—2018 Event Planning Meeting 

                                                    See details below 
 

 Monday, December 4th, 6pm – 7pm - TYP356ne Monthly Board Meeting 

                               This board meeting will focus on the proposed bylaw revisions. 
     The board meeting will be held at the following location (see the club website for more information) 

NewBridge on the Charles, Hebrew Senior Life 
2nd Floor Activity Room 

Gloria Adelson Field Health Center  
7000 Great Meadow Road, Dedham, MA  02026 

January 2018 
  Sunday, January 28th, 2018, from Noon until 3pm, TYP356ne Holiday/ New Year Party 
 at Blue Hill Country Club in Canton, MA.  See details on page 5 

2018 Event Planning Meeting 
Saturday, Dec 2nd, at the Burlington Public Library 

 

  
TYP356ne will hold the club’s annual planning meeting for the 2018 event schedule starting at 10:45 am 
on Saturday, December 2nd, in meeting room 4 on the second floor of the Burlington Library.  For your 
GPS, the Library’s address is 22 Sears Street, Burlington, MA  01803.  Eight board members will be there, 
and there is room easily for 12 people and up to 14 total. So several more members can attend. I would 
encourage any member that would like to attend to do so, especially if you have suggestions for a club 
event next year.  It would be ideal if you could let me know by email that you are coming.  
 

If you cannot attend, but would like to host a drive or event next year, let me know the date you want to 
do this by email or telephone.  I will see to it that the event you suggest is placed on the club calendar.  If 
you need help planning or hosting an event, let me know.  I will most likely be able to help you with the 
event planning and hosting that day. We are always looking for someone to do loafer’s lunch drives.  
 

A loafer’s lunch drive can be any day of the week, but most often they are on a Thursday or Wednesday 
from about 10 AM to 12 PM.  Typically members would meet at your home or some other spot to start a 
1 to 1.5 hour drive you have planned.  You would lead the drive ending at some place you think has 
good lunches.  Everyone then eats together there paying for their own meal.  It is a fun time, and not too 
hard to arrange on back roads that are familiar to you.   
 

You could also host a BBQ at your home.  Other options would be asking a good mechanic you know that 
is knowledgeable about 356s to host 1 to 2 hour open house at their shop on a weekend explaining what 
they have to offer.  A body shop or detail shop would also be good 
choices as would a car museum or car collection. It would be great 
if some of our members in Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, or 
Cape Cod could suggest or host some events in their local area.  An-
ything you would think is fun or interesting would be great.  Let me 
know if you have any ideas. 
 

There will be coffee and homemade pastries, by Lisa Siegel, provid-
ed at the start of the meeting.  After the meeting those that are in-
terested can go as a group to a local restaurant for lunch.  

Allen Sisson, Vice President—  

dkwf5700@gmail.com  617-921-0532 
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 DECEMBER IS CLUB ELECTION MONTH !! 
 

Election details- 

November (up to December 2nd) is the time for open nominees for the four elected club officers -- Presi-

dent, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary.  We particularly need nominees for Vice President and 
Secretary for the December ballot. 
 

Please consider 'taking a turn' at club administration.  Board meetings are easier to participate in since 
we allow members to join by telephone, eliminating the need to attend the meetings in person.  
 

You can self-nominate or contact a member you think would make a good candidate and, with their per-
mission, place him/her in nomination.  No second is necessary.  Submit nominations to the Election 
Committee at lencan21@gmail.com by December 2nd.  
 

TYP356ne cannot operate effectively without a full slate of officers and club longevity could become an 
issue. 
  

A ballot will be sent to all members in December and the results will be announced at the Holiday/New 

Year Party and in the February 2018 issue of TubTimes.     

 Len Cannizzaro, Chairman of the Election Committee  

2018 Membership  Renewal 

Attention All Members: 
  

It is that time of year to again renew your TYP356ne club dues.  2018 club dues are due on 1/1/18 and 

overdue on 2/1/18.  So, unless you are one of the few members that have paid several years in advance, 
or if you joined the club for the first time after October of 2017, it is now time to pay your dues for 

2018 . The yearly club dues are the same as in past years, which is $30.00.   
 

 Note- If you plan to attend the Holiday/New Year Party you can send just one check to cover your dues 
and the party expenses. See page 5 for more party details. 

 

Payment options are as follows: 

 Club dues only for one year:  $30.00 

 Club dues plus one attending the party:  $60.00 

 Club dues plus two attending the party:  $90.00 
 

Checks are to be made out to TYP356ne and mailed to: 
 

 Tom Tate, Membership Chairman  
3 Wight St  

   Medfield MA. 02052 
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TYP356ne HOLIDAY/NEW YEAR PARTY 2018 

 
Date:  Sunday, January 28th, 2018 

 
Location:  Blue Hill Country Club 

                   23 Pecunit Street 
                  Canton, Mass.  02021 

 
Time:  12:00 Noon to 3:00 P.M. 

 

  Calling all members. Get ready for your Club's annual Holiday Party! We are going back to Blue Hill 

Country Club in Canton on January 28th, 2018.  If you had the opportunity to attend our last Holiday 
party no explanation is needed. But if you were unable to make it, here's your chance to experience one 

of the most outstanding Brunch Buffets in the area.  
  

Here are the details and rewards for early registration.  
   

The party cost is $30 per person. Each member is allowed to bring one guest.  
As usual, since your 2018 membership dues are due in January, you can pay both at the same time.  

 

So send your check made out to TYP356ne for one of the following amounts: 
 

  1 person, for the party only- $30.  

 1 person, for the party and your annual membership renewal—$60.  

 2 people, for the party only -$60.   

 2 people for the party and your annual membership— $90.   
 

All checks should be mailed to - 
 

Tom Tate, Membership Chairman  
3 Wight St  

   Medfield MA. 02052 

 Each member, who pays prior to January 15th, will 

receive one (1) entry for a Stoddard Gift Certificate! 

So here's your chance to support your Club. Have a 

great buffet while socializing with fellow members   

and an opportunity to go home with one great door 

prize. Now that's a great way to start off the 

Typ356ne 2018 season.  Hope to see you in January.  

Ken and Gloria Nykiel 

  
The Blue Hills Country Club is just 5 minutes from  

Rte 128 (I93).  
 From Rte 128 take exit 2A onto Rt138 South. 

 Turn right onto Washington Street then right onto 
Pecunit Street 
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356 Winter Storage Tips  
 

With the winter weather here, we, unfortunately, have to store our 356s during the winter months. The 

following is a list of suggestions selected from various emails along with some of my own. – ET   
 

1. Don't put it away dirty. Wash and clean your Porsche inside and out and put a cover on it. 

2. Don’t leave dirty oil in the engine, change it and the filter. 

3. Don't let water infiltrate your gas. Top off the tank and include a fuel additive like STA-BIL. 

4. Don't let your tires develop flat spots. Inflate your tires to over 40 psi or, consider using tire cradles 

that are shaped to the tire and prevent flat spots without over inflating. 
5. Don't let your battery die. Either disconnect the battery or attach a battery tender.  

6. Don't apply the parking brake. Leave it in neutral and use wheel chocks, but leaving it in gear is fine. 

7. Don't neglect your windshield wipers. Prop your wiper arms or place a small piece of cardboard be-

tween the blade and the windshield to protect the wiper blade edges. I use a block of styrofoam under 
each arm to keep the rubber blade slightly off of the glass. 

8. If your 356 is in a damp area you may want to use reusable desiccant containers in the car. You may 

need a number of these as the interior of your Porsche is a large space. You can easily check them 
once a month or so and reactivate them per the instructions. 

9. Rodents can be a problem if they get into your car. Here’s a couple tips on how to deal with them- 

 Decon works well, but don’t use it if you have pets in the garage 

Dryer sheets work but buy the good ones….The cheap ones don’t last.  

Sticky traps in the car work also, just to catch any mice with sinus issues.  

Do not use Moth Balls, you will never get the smell out of your car. 

Use an old tennis ball to plug the end of your exhaust pipe to keep them out. 

For more tips on dealing with rodents, see the Nov. 2015 issue of TubTimes. All back issues of TubTimes 
can be seen on the club website. www.TYP356ne.org 

 Classified   

                                            For Sale 

Two engines for sale.  

356C, pictured left and right,  
serial #P730548. $7,500 or best offer 

 

356SC serial# P821113 
   $15,000 or best offer.  

 

Both run well with no leaks or smoking.  
                   No core required.  
To see a 2 minute video of the C engine,  

                                               go to YouTube : Essex 356C 
                                                      Located in Essex, Ct. 06426 

                                         David Winstead  
                                        860-304-9544 cell 

For Sale  
A pair of fiberglass A bumpers in very nice shape.  

$200, pickup in Dedham, MA or will deliver to a great lunch spot near 
you (and not too far from me) as long as you buy lunch.  

Thanks, Tom Coughlin  - 781 461 0495, or  tlc356@verizon.net  
   

TYP356ne is not responsible for omissions, errors, misrepresentations, payments, etc rela-

tive to any classified advertisements.  Buy at you own risk!! Send all for sale and wanted 

items to Ed Tobolski at tobolsed@verizon.net. Items will be run once unless renewed 

http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B000B68V6I?ie=UTF8&tag=993c4s-20&linkCode=as2&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=B000B68V6I
http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B003ZAGJAM?ie=UTF8&tag=993c4s-20&linkCode=as2&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=B003ZAGJAM
http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B003ZAGPGU/ref=as_li_ss_tl?ie=UTF8&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=B003ZAGPGU&linkCode=as2&tag=993c4s-20
http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B0018O035O?ie=UTF8&tag=993c4s-20&linkCode=as2&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=B0018O035O
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Clothing- TYP356ne has an online store where you can order hats, polo 

shirts, canvas bags, and any other item that Land's End Business Outfitters 
carry in their inventory. The store address is: 
                                http://ces.landsend.com/TYP356ne  
 
You know it is our store because TYP356ne will appear in the upper left 
hand corner of the website. You can customize any of the items you pur-
chase with the black oval patch and/or the gold TYP356ne script. 
 
 
 

 
 

Name Tags - We have found a quality vendor that can make and 

ship you a personalized TYP356ne name badge. They are $8.50 each 
with the pin style attachment and $10.50 each with a magnetic attach-
ment, plus $3.95 postage. Note: the magnetic backing means you do not 
have to put pin holes in your TYP356ne polo shirt to wear your name 
badge.  
 
To order go to http://www.holmesstamp.com/category.aspx?

categoryid=207 and click on the TYP356ne name badge and it will take 

you through the process. Within a few days you will have your personalized TYP356ne name badge de-

livered right to your door. If you have any comments or questions contact Tom Gentz at 

tgentz@typ356ne.org. 

 

Club Grille Badge 
Club members can purchase the "Official Club Badge" for a cost of 

$35.00. It is a beautiful badge. Contact Peter Venuti at               

pvenuti@typ356ne.org for further information. 

  

 

Club Items Available 

For more Club information visit the club website – www.TYP356ne.org 

Life’s too Short to drive Boring Cars!!! 

mailto:pvenuti@typ356ne.org
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TYP356ne – Club Sponsors 

Meister Restorations 

Owners: Rainer Cooney and Jerry Dascoli 

Location: Rt. 28, North Barnstead, NH 

Shipping (UPS etc) Address:1414 Suncook Valley Rd 

Center Barnstead, NH. 03225 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 846 

Alton, NH. 03809 

Tel: 603-776-3561 

Owner: George Nelson 
Tel: 617-333-0275 

E-Mail: ggn356@comcast.net 

For more Club information visit the club website – www.TYP356ne.org 

 
Owner: Richard MacKoul 
220 Worcester St - Rt 122 

North Grafton, MA 
       Shop: (508) 839-2324      

Foreign Car Repairs 
Paint and Collision Experts 
Used Car Inventory 
mackoulscars.com 

Owner: Jim Mallette 
Toll Free: (877) 218-2195 

Fax: (978) 777-9985 
Email: stuttgartne@comcast.net 

www.stuttgartnortheast.com 

http://www.typ356ne.org/sponsors/index.htm#
http://www.typ356ne.org/sponsors/index.htm#
http://www.typ356ne.org/sponsors/index.htm#
http://www.mackoulscars.com/
http://www.typ356ne.org/sponsors/index.htm
mailto:stuttgartne@comcast.net
http://www.stuttgartnortheast.com/

